NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Oak Valley Union School District will hold a public
hearing, pursuant to Education Code section 60119, regarding the sufficiency of textbooks and
instructional materials in order to be eligible to receive funds available for textbooks or
instructional materials from any state source. Parents/guardians, teachers, members of the
community and bargaining unit leaders are encouraged to participate.

The public hearing will be held at a regular board meeting of the Oak Valley Union School
District governing board on September 13, 2022. The board meeting starts at 4:00p.m., at the
following location:

Qak Valley Union School
District Office Board Room
24500 Road 68
Tulare CA, 93274

The governing board is required to make a determination as to whether each pupil, including
English learners in each school in the school district has sufficient textbooks or instructional
materials, or both, in each subject that are aligned to the content standards adopted by the State
Board of Education and are consistent with the content and cycles of the curriculum framework
adopted by the State Board.

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that copies of documentation are available to interested
members of the public during normal business hours at the following location:

Oazk Valley Union School
District Office Board Room
24500 Road 68
Tulare CA, 93274
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